
The Tony Blair Institute for Global 
Change, the Kyiv School of Economics 
and SEV Hellenic Federation of 
Enterprises would like to invite you 
to our upcoming business forum, 
Investing in Ukraine’s Reconstruction: 
Opportunities for Greek Businesses. 
The forum will take place on Thursday 
27 February at the King George Hotel, 
Athens, under the auspices of the 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

THURSDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2025 
14:00 TO 17:00 EET 

KING GEORGE HOTEL, ATHENS  

Investing in Ukraine’s Reconstruction:   
Opportunities for Greek Businesses 

Ukraine’s reconstruction represents the 
largest economic project in Europe, with 
unparalleled opportunities for businesses 
ready to contribute. The forum will 
showcase opportunities in Ukraine’s 
dynamic investment landscape and 
equip Greek businesses with the insights 
and practical knowledge to successfully 
navigate and capitalise on them. 
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Investing in Ukraine’s Reconstruction:    
Opportunities for Greek Businesses 

To this end it will bring together business 
and policy leaders to share on-the-ground 
insights and actionable guidance on doing 
business in Ukraine. Among other topics, 
the forum will offer the opportunity to 
discuss: 

	• the opportunities and risks of investing 
in Ukraine now, together with the 
perspectives of businesses that have 
been successfully conducting business 
during the war

	• the instruments available to investors  
(for example, incentives and 
guarantees), with a focus on the EU 
Investment Framework

	• practical resources for identifying 
project opportunities in key sectors 
and finding out about financing 
opportunities 

RSVP: Please confirm your attendance 
via this link by 20 February to ensure your 
participation in the event. Kindly note that,  
as seating in the venue is limited, we will 
confirm your in-person attendance on 21 
February, or otherwise circulate an online link. 

Please note: All discussions will take place 
in English. For any issues with RSVP or 
additional information on the summit,  
please contact Sofia Frantzeskaki  
(s.frantzeskaki@institute.global). 

Under the auspices of

Organisers

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWmc5Yfh0tkS-t_Rmcs1AZ76BalUP8jY1SB32vjXq_wAm6Ww/viewform
mailto:s.frantzeskaki%40institute.global?subject=

